
Springs Christian Day School  
A Ministry of Boiling Springs First Baptist Church  

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
​ Registration for our 2025 summer program has begun!  The theme for this 
year is “Magnified.”  The program is available for students 12 weeks through K4 
who, with the exception of our current K4 students, will be attending SCDS in 
the 2025-2026 school year.  Our preschool summer program has the option to 
reserve a place for your child either 2 days (Tuesday & Thursdays), 3 days 
(Mondays, Wednesdays, Friday), or 5 days (Monday-Friday) a week.  There will 
be NO exceptions to days per week options due to staffing and maintaining 
DSS ratios.  The summer program is offered for the week of May 27 through 
August 1, 2025.  Daily hours of operation are from 7:00 am until 5:30 pm.  We will 
be closed on Monday, May 26, Friday, July 4, and the week of July 21-25.   
 
​ Attached you will find the Summer Care Application, the Summer 
Enrichment Program Fees and Tuition Policies and page containing general 
information for the summer program.   
 
​ To enroll, please complete the Summer Care Application and return it, 
along with the $100 registration fee (non-refundable), to the school office.  The 
SUMMER registration fee MUST be paid separately by cash, check or money 
order from any other registration fee.  Applications will not be accepted without 
the registration fee and likewise, the application fee will not be accepted 
without the completed application.  You must have a ZERO (-0-) tuition balance 
in order to register for the SCDS summer program.   
 
​ For additional information, feel free to call the school at 864.578.2148. 
 
Thank you so much. 
Blessings in Christ, 
Springs Christian Day School Administration  
 


